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Mr. Joseph Ml~kowicz 
220 D1v1slon Avenue 
Shelton. Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Mlskowicz: 

May 21, 

·cc: G. M. Calhoun 
Gail Evans 

1963 

Thank you for your nice letter of May 17th with reCJard to the new XP-100 Varmint 
Pistol.· We .have not overlooked the possible need for a repeater in this action,. 
and lf there ls sufficient demand lt will very likely be introduced. 

•.ve are all certainly pleased at the enthusiasUc reception of this new and 
different pistol~ and our desiqn people will appreciate your comments. 

Sincerely yours, 

r .:· ~ 

S. M. Plvis, Manager 
Ilion Research Division 

SMA:l' 
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